Executive Engineer,

Provincial Division,

Hr.PWD B&R Br.,Majri Chowk,
Panchkula (Tel.No.:- 0172-2920477)
E-mail:-pwd-eepd-panchkula@hry.nic.in

BUILOINGS & ROADS

F:\current letter File 16.03.2023
To
The Principal
Bhawan Vidyalaya,
Sector 15, Panchkula-134113

Memo No.:- 22| lf Dated:- )/, H}:"j

Subject: Structural Safety Certificate of Bhawan Vidyalaya, Bhartiya Vidya Bhawan, Site
No.3, Sector 15, Panchkula.

Ref:- Your office letter No. BVB/PKL/2024/3264 dated 28/02/2024.

In this connection, it is intimated that concerned Sub Divisional Engineer, Provincial Sub
Division No.IX, Hr. PWD B&R Panchkula has reported vide his memo No. 215 dated 20/03/2024 that the
inspection of school building has been done by the undersigned alongwith concerned Junior Engineer on
dated 19.03.2024. No visual stresses have been noticed in the existing structures. Accordingly as per
report submitted by the concerned Sub Divisional Engineer as well as structural consultant, the Structural
Stability Certificate is hereby issued for the session 2024-25.

However, it is brought to your kind notice that PWD Department does not give any

certificate regarding safety from earthquakes for the building which have a constructed.

DA/Nil : Execu .
Provl. Divn., Hr.PWD B&R ,
Panchkula\™

Endst. No.:- Dated:-

; Copy of above is forwarded to the Sub Divisional Engineer, Provl. Sub Divn. No.IX,
Panchkula for information w.r.t his memo No. 215 dated 20/03/2024.

-Si
DA/NIl : Executive Engineer,
Provl. Divn., Hr.PWD B&R ,

Attested to be Trye Copy Panchkula




